From: Andrew Beattie [Andrew.Beattie@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2009 8:56 AM

To: Alford, Natasha (Sydney)

Cc: Greig Martin; Nigel Sharpe

Subject: Re: 63 - 77 West Parade, West Ryde (MP 09_0029)
Hello Natasha, :

With regards to SEPP 66, it was mentioned in our recent meeting with Nigel that thi§ EPI has since been
scrapped and will no longer need to be addressed in the EA.

I note that SEPP 53 does not apply to the subject site and will not need to be addressed.

Regards,

Andrew Bealttle

Senior Planner

Urban Assessments

Strategic Sites and Urban Renewal
NSW Department of Planning
23-33 Bridge Street

Sydney 2000

{GPO Box 39 Sydney 2001)
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